
Town of Hudson - Public Notice
The Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on February 9th 
and February 23rd, in conjunction with their regularly scheduled 
meetings starting at or around 7:00 p.m., in the Hudson Community 
Center, 12 Lions Ave, to receive input from Town residents on 
amending Town Code 264-4 B, Racetracks, Regulations, to allow 
for racing on days other than Sundays and holidays at the Hudson 
Speedway.
Stephen Malizia; Town Administrator


